
Potential Impact on Canadian Stations 

 

The facility proposed in this application is further away from the potentially 

affected Canadian stations than the previously authorized construction 

permit.  In addition, the ERP is unchanged and the HAAT is slightly lower 

than that currently authorized.  Therefore, any impact on Canadian stations 

would be less than that caused by the current authorization. 

A plot showing a comparison of the service contours of the proposed facility 

versus the currently authorized facility has also been attached to this 

application. 


